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Galloway Township, NJ-  Even if you’ve never sung in public before, you’re invited to be part 
of a rescheduled performance of “The Messiah” after the holidays at the Xanadu Theater at 
Trump Taj Mahal in Atlantic City. 
 
“Holiday cheer doesn’t have to stop in December,” said Beverly Vaughn, professor of Music at 
The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey and director of the Stockton Chorale & Oratorio 
Society. “Help us carry it into the new year by being part of a huge choir – or enjoying the 
performance as part of the audience.” 
 
Vaughn announced that “The Messiah” will be performed by the Stockton choir and singers and 
musicians from communities all over the region on Sunday, Jan. 26, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. The 
performance replaces a Dec. 8 concert that was canceled due to snow.  
 
Vaughn urged anyone who’s interested in being part of the concert – even if they hadn’t been 
part of the previously scheduled show – to come to open rehearsals after the holidays. 
 
“Help us make this dream come true, bringing together Stockton and the community for the pure 
job of performing Handel’s masterpiece and benefiting scholarship students, too,” she said. 
 
Open rehearsals will be held on Jan. 6, Jan. 13 and Jan. 20, 2014 from 7 to 8:45 p.m. in the 
Alton Auditorium on the second floor of the A-Wing of Stockton’s main Galloway campus. 
 
For more information about participating in the performance, please contact Brian Lyons in the 
School of Arts and Humanities at Brian.Lyons@stockton.edu, (609) 652-4891. 
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-continued from page 1- 
 
Tickets previously purchased for the concert canceled due to snow will be re-issued. 
 
Tickets are $8-$12 and are available at Stockton’s Performing Arts Center Box Office at (609) 
652-9000 or online at the PAC. The Box Office is open Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 
p.m. in the M-Wing of the college’s main campus at 101 Vera King Farris Drive, Galloway, NJ 
 
Tickets will also be available at the door of the Xanadu Theater in Trump Taj Mahal on the night 
of the performance. A portion of the proceeds will benefit scholarships for Stockton students. 
 
 
 

 
#  #  # 

 
 

http://stocktonpac.org/event/handels-messiah/

